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News from the National Motor

Museum

NATIONAL
MOTOR MUSEUM
The rides of

our lives

Clubs Newsletter - May
2021

The first months of 2021 have been busy ones for the
museum, hosting a number of large club events including
the Jaguar Drivers Club of SA's "President's Picnic", the
FX-HZ and HD-HR Holden Car Clubs, and the 2021 Nissan
Datsun Nationals to name just a few.

As the Adelaide Hills transition toward warmer
Autumnal colours, the museum still has limited
weekend spaces available to host your club event.

Thanks to the generous support of Shannons - share the
passion - and The Bay to Birdwood - one of the world's
great historic motoring events - all club members and
passengers attending a pre-booked vehicle club event
receive FREE entry to the museum. You'll also be able to
view highly acclaimed exhibition Holden Heroes: a
retrospective 1948-2017! Book now as weekend

spaces are filling fast. Call 8568 4000 or email
motor@history.sa.gov.au.
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Paul Rees - Director

The museum was thrilled to welcome Australian touring
car legend Jim Richards and local legend (and Brad
Jones Racing driver) Todd Hazelwood as part of

festivities for the 2021 Nissan Datsun Nationals held in
April. Jim was instantly drawn to the HT Monaro GTS 350
and ex-Geoghegan Charger, having raced both

vehicles competitively earlier in his career. Todd is
currently in the midst of restoring his grandfather's Ford
Zephyr - we hope to see it entered in next year's Bay to
Birdwood!

Shop online

Looking for that perfect unique motoring-themed gift for
that special someone? The Museum Souvenir Shop has
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you covered! Have a browse online and explore our
extensive range of giftware, clothing, books and scale
models.

Entries for the 2021 Bay to Birdwood have been open
since 1 March 2021 and we have seen a fantastic
uptake of entries, so many in fact that the allocation of
spaces for vehicles manufactured between 1950 and
1991 is now FULL!

Spaces are still available for Concours d’Elegance and
Preservation Awards for all eligible vehicles built prior to

1991.
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Entries are still open for vehicles built prior to 1950!

If you are the owner of a Post-1950 vehicle and still wish
to enter the Bay to Birdwood, please click here to register
your vehicle on our Reserve List (remember to upload a
photo of your vehicle!) and if a space becomes available
we will notify you. This could be any time between now
and 30 July 2021.
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How we are keeping you safe

Guided by expert health advice and in accordance with Australian
State and Federal Government recommendations and
requirements, we have developed a COVIDSafe Plan that is
unique to the National Motor Museum. This plan is available to
view on request and key initiatives include:

» QR code sign-in for contact-tracing

« Increased cleaning with special attention to frequent touch
points.

» Development of recommended routes through the museum
to assist with flow.

« Establishment of maximum visitor capacity for our galleries.

« |Installation of numerous hygiene stations providing access
to hand sanitiser.

How you can help us

« If you have cold or flu symptoms seek testing and stay home
until you are well.

» Wash your hands often and make use of the hand sanitiser
stations located throughout the museum.

» Observe social distancing and maximum gallery capacities
at all times.

« Help keep your family and community safe by downloading
the Australian Government COVIDSafe app.
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Missed a club event? Check out
photos and tags on our Instagram
and Facebook accounts now!
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A museumn of the History Trust of South Australia

Shannon Street, Birdwood SA 5234

You are receiving this email as the nominated contact for an
Australian motoring club. If your club's contact details have

changed, please advise us here.
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